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GIBRALTAR FAIR 2011 

  

The Ministry of Culture is pleased to announce that arrangements are well under way 
for the annual Gibraltar Fair which will once again take place at Commonwealth 
Parade between Saturday 20th August and Sunday 28th August 2011. 
 
The Fair will once again see a varied range of attractions for different age groups, 
provided by Atracciones y Espectáculos Hermanos Guerrero Toledo from Barbate. 
Children’s / Toddler’s rides will be priced at £1.50; other rides at £2. Additionally, 
there will also be tombolas, games and other side stalls including those being put up 
by local charitable and sporting organisations. Eating and drinking outlets will also be 
provided as well as the ever popular Churros stall.   
 
A daily programme of entertainment has also been prepared for the two pavilions, 
namely the Family Pavilion and the Youth Pavilion. The Pavilions are respectively 
been organised by Stage One and the JM Memorial Foundation. Admission to both 
Pavilions will be free of charge on all nights. A full programme of events will be 
released in due course.   
 
For further information please contact the Ministry of Culture on 20048063 or email: 
minculture@gibtelecom.net  
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